
ANNOUNCEMENT 
REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST AND 

STATEMENTS OF QUALIFICATIONS FOR 

 

City of Elizabeth City Electric Utilities – Electrical Engineering Services 
 

RFQ #25-007 
The City of Elizabeth City requests letters of interest and statements of qualifications from 

individuals to provide Professional Engineering Services for City of Elizabeth City Electric Utilities – 

Electrical Engineering Services.  

 

Scope of Services  

2.1 General: The firm(s) will provide a flexible and effective way for the Elizabeth City’s Electric 

Department to execute recurring consultant service needs for multi-dimensional tasks covering a range 

of electrical engineering objectives. 

 

Submittals Due: May 22nd, 2025 

Time: 4:00PM Local Time 

   

Inquiries shall be emailed to all the following: 

Public Utilities Director, Dwan A. Bell, MPA 

dbell@elizabethcitync.gov 

  

Electric Director, Donnell White 

dwhite@elizabethcitync.gov 

 

Project Manager, R. J. Lassiter 

rlassiter@elizabethcitync.gov 
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